CALL FOR PICTURES!
We are collecting pictures for the 5th Grade “Moving Up” DVD, which will be shown during moving up ceremonies and available for your child at the end of the school year.

Child’s Name
  ______________________________________________________

Parent’s Name ______________________________________________________

Phone & Email address  _______________________________________________
WHAT WE NEED:

We are looking for ONE baby/toddler picture of your child.

If at all possible, please email the picture!  Include the child’s name, child’s teacher, and your name in the email.  

We can scan and upload if absolutely necessary.  Please be sure to label any photos, CDs, clearly, so that we can return them to you via your child’s classroom.

DEADLINE:
April 13, 2012

QUESTIONS?

Contact Jo Ann Bodemer (jabodemer@aol.com)
If you have already sent your child’s picture, thank you!
